
September 9, 2024

Powell County Board of Education
PO Box 430
Stanton, KY 40380

RE: Supporting Red Ribbon Week

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed is a donation in the amount of $1,750.00 to support Red Ribbon Week, 
which inspires our kids to "Be Drug-Free." Our donation should be allocated among the 
Powell County schools as follows:

Powell County High School – $500
Powell County Middle School – $500
Clay City Elementary – $250
Bowen Elementary – $250
Stanton Elementary – $250

Red Ribbon Week, taking place from October 23rd through 31st, serves as a catalyst to 
mobilize communities, educate youth, and encourage participation in drug prevention 
activities. This contribution aligns with our mission and our Community Health Needs 
Assessment (CHNA) priority of addressing Substance Use Disorder. This activity is 
consistent with, and supportive of, our mission by providing needed support programs and 
community education. 

We appreciate the role the Powell County Board of Education plays in our community and 
are happy to support its efforts to improve the lives of those that live in Powell and 
surrounding counties.

Respectfully, 

Trena Stocker 

Trena Stocker, President 
TLStocker1@mercy.com 

60 Mercy Court 
Irvine, KY  40336 
(606) 723-2115




